
 
Your classroom teacher will be purchasing your school 
supplies for the school year. The cost will be $45, cheques 
can be made payable to Forest Hill School. Please submit 
payment to your child’s teacher by September 28th, 2018.  
 

You will need to purchase the following items: 

 School Bag 

 Indoor Sneakers 

 Lunch Box 

 Large Ziploc Bags 
 

A donation of straws, spoons, and Kleenexes are always 
needed. We would appreciate any of these items. 
 
Kindergarten students will be notified in the summer 
whether they will start on Tuesday, September 4th or 
Wednesday September 5th. 
 
*Class list will not be finalized until the end of August* 
 

Have a great summer vacation! 
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 Lunch Box 
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A donation of straws, spoons, and Kleenexes are always 
needed. We would appreciate any of these items. 

 
A reminder that the first day of classes is Tuesday, 
September 4th, 2018, all grade 1 students will go directly to 
the playground and your teacher will call your name. 
 
*Class list will not be finalized until the end of August* 
 

Have a great summer vacation! 

 

 



 

 

 

 


